                                                The roots to grow, the wings to fly
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26th February 2019
Dear Parents

It has come to our attention through a concerned parent, that some younger Key Stage 2 pupils are aware of a website or videos on You Tube  called ‘Momo’. The content is not suitable for children. This has recently had some press attention. 
Through our e-safety work, we teach children about the importance of keeping safe online however the digital world is constantly changing and children are by nature curious, so we would respectfully ask you to please be vigilant about the content your children are accessing on You Tube and on Social Media.

The Police advice for keeping e-safe is:

· To ensure you know what your children can access online

· Ensure children understand the importance of not giving personal information to anyone they do not know

· Tell the children no-one has the right to make them do anything they do not want to do

· Use parental controls to keep children safe.

The NSPCC publishes advice and guidance for parents in discussing online safety with their children as well as Net Aware – the UK’s only parental guide to Social Media and gaming apps.  Parents can contact NSPCC Helpline 0808 800 500 if they are concerned or have questions on how to approach the subject with their children or visit the NSPCC website.

The constantly evolving digital world means that a steady stream of new apps and games can be hard for parents to keep track of. As a result, it’s really important for parents to talk to  children regularly about the apps and games and the potential risks that they can be exposed to.

Among the most common signs to watch out for include children who:
· Become very secretive, especially about what they are doing online

· Are spending a lot of time on the internet and Social Media

· Are switching screens on their device when approached

· Are withdrawn or angry after using the internet or sending text messages

· Have lots of new phone numbers or email addresses on their devices
Thank you for your support with this.

Kind regards

Miss Grunnill

Headteacher
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